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This is to register my strong objection to the proposal to run up to 200 lorries past Netley School each day for 2 years. Netley is
already in an area of high air pollution. As a community we have been doing everything we can to reduce the amount of air
pollution our children and adults are exposed to. It is simply not right that a proposal is now being made which would expose
Netley's children, their families and staff to yet more pollution. We request the lorries are kept away from Robert St.
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